
 

Lockville Road & Fairfield County Utilities 

Access to/from US 33 to Close 

 

 

As part of the Carroll Interchange project, Lockville Road at US 33 

will be permanently closed. This will take place on Thursday, June 

14, 2018. Motorists will no longer be able to access Lockville Road 

from US 33 EB and vice versa. For directions to Fairfield County 

Utilities, please see the new alternate routes below.  

Directions  

From Lancaster: 

 Merge onto US-33 W/Columbus-Lancaster Rd NW  

 Turn left onto Pickerington Rd 

 Turn left onto Lockville Rd  

 Destination will be on the Left at 6670 Lockville Rd, Carroll, OH 

OR 

 Take US-33  

 Turn left on Coonpath Rd 

 Turn right onto Pickerington Rd 

 Turn right onto Lockville Rd  

 Destination will be on the Left at 6670 Lockville Rd, Carroll, OH 

 

From Pickerington: 

 Take US-33  

 Turn right onto Pickerington Rd 

 Turn left onto Lockville Rd  

 Destination will be on the Left at 6670 Lockville Rd, Carroll, OH 

 


